Bunker Hill Middle School
Office of the Principal

372 Pitman-Downer Road
Sewell, NJ 08080

(856) 881-7007, ext. 5000

Washington Township
Public Schools

June 10, 2024
Dear Families of 8th Grade Bulldogs:

8th grade recognition is on Friday, June 14 at 8:45 AM. Please click on this link to familiarize yourself with all the
particulars.

1. Today, | gave all 8th graders 2 tickets. These tickets are only for admission into the gym in the event that
it rains Friday morning. This is due to spacing constraints. If it rains, no one without a ticket will be
permitted to view recognition.

o Itlooks like as if its over a 50% to rain in the afternoon. Again, | will keep you abreast of any changes. |
will make a final call via Remind by 7:30 am on 6/14.

o Each 8th grader signed for their two tickets. Please make sure you ask for them and get them. They
were instructed to bring them home.

o If your child was absent today, they will get the tickets tomorrow. 6/11

2. If the recognition/graduation is outside, it will likely be sunny and hot. We ask the following:

o Students should have water, sunscreen, and sunglasses if they have them. No hats

o Students should wear clothes representative of the dignified event but not so much that they become
overheated.

o Families should arrive before 8:45, begin parking and walk to the back of the school. Families will not
walk into the school they will walk to the back.

o Families should bring their own lawn chairs, water, or blanket to sit in the field behind the school

o Families try to keep their guests to around four guests and carpool as much as possible. Our space for
parking is very limited.

3. WE REQUEST YOU NOT TAKE YOUR CHILD HOME AFTER THE EVENT
o Our class council and PTO and team leaders have worked incredibly hard to create an end of year event.
o We will have social gatherings, food, music, class awards, and yearbook signing. There will not be an
event of this magnitude on Monday.
o There has been a lot of coordination and effort to make our students' graduation day special. We ask that
all children stay to partake.

Please reach out to the main office if there are any questions. Thank you all for a wonderful 3 years of support.
Very Sincerely,

Ty 22

Mike D'Ostilio

E4

Excellence through Equity, Engagement, and Environment


https://www.wtps.org/cms/lib/NJ01912980/Centricity/Domain/449/8th%20Grade%20Recognition%206.14.24.pdf

